
 

 
 

RELEVANT INFORMATION 
 

Bogotá D.C., October 15, 2020. 
 

Grupo Energía Bogotá informs that Mr. Felipe Castilla, Chief Financial Officer and 
Alternate Legal Representative, worked in the company until today.  
  
GEB especially thanks Mr. Felipe Castilla for all his collaboration and dedication 
throughout these years, and wishes him all the best in his personal and professional 
future endeavors.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


